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UPCOMING EVENTS 

August 16, 2018 

Tuscawilla Country Club 
Bingo, Anyone? 

September 20, 2018 
Maison & Jardin 

WESH Meteorologist  
Amy Sweezey  

RED, WHITE and BLUE  
JULY LUNCHEON BUFFET 

 

ENTREES 
 

Chicken Marsala 
Lasagna Roma 

Bow-Tie Pasta with Garlic, Oil & Herbs 
 

SALADS and SIDES 
 

House Salad 
Mixed Vegetables  

Fresh Bakery Breads 
Butter or Dipping Oil 

 

DESSERT 
 

Cake 
 

BEVERAGES 
 

Regular & Decaf Coffee 
Iced & Hot Tea 

 

$25 

 
 

Come celebrate Indepence Day at our July 19 luncheon! Show 

your patriotism by wearing your favorite red, white and blue apparel, and dis-

play your American flag-themed jewelry and accessories too.  We’ll award a 

prize for best outfit.  With Karen Jacobs in CA, anyone might win! There is 

not a formal speaker this month, so come and enjoy sharing summer and 

July 4th memories with your Newcomers friends! 

 

LUNCHEON AND BUSINESS MEETING 
July 19, 2018  Red, White and Blue Luncheon 

Café Murano 407-834-5880 
309 Cranes Roost Boulevard 
Altamonte Springs, FL 32701 

Gather at 11:30 a.m.    Lunch at Noon  

Directions to Café Murano:  

Take Semoran Blvd. "SR 436 West." Right on Festival Dr. Left on Cranes 
Roost Blvd. - or - Coming from I-4, Exit 92 "SR 436 East." Left on Cranes 
Roost Blvd. 

PROCEDURES FOR LUNCHEON RESERVATIONS 

Call for reservations between 9 a.m. and 5 p.m. according to the first initial of 
your last name. To leave a message, spell your last name and say your phone 
number.  July is a buffet, so no need to provide your entrée choice. You will receive 
a phone confirmation. You must be confirmed. Thanks!  Emails are not valid.   

PLEASE,  NO CALLS AFTER 5 P.M. 
  

A to K  Pat Cranford 407-616-8891          L to Z  Betty Hastings 407-892-5205 

You may pay by CASH or CHECK made out in advance to Newcomers of Cen-

tral Florida, Inc. Pick up your name tag at the welcome table. Prearrange pay-

ment for guests.  

RESERVATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY 5 P.M. ON THE THURSDAY BEFORE 

THE LUNCHEON (JULY 12, 2018).  ANYONE CANCELLING AFTER THE DEAD-

LINE WILL REIMBURSE THE CLUB.  NO WALK-INS ALLOWED. 

Calling All Artists and Crafters! 
Since last year’s Arts and Crafts Auction was such a huge 
success, we plan to hold this popular event again when we 
meet in November — just in time for holiday shopping! 

We are looking for donations from members, friends or family 
members who love to create beautiful handmade items. Please 
see page 5 of this Chatter issue for important information about 
dates, deadlines, plus what and how to contribute.  

We look forward to seeing you all at this special event sponsored by our 
Ways & Means Committee to generate funds for Newcomers club opera-
tions and charitable endeavors. 

Red, White and Blue! 

tel:(407)%20616-8891
tel:407-497-7109
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BOARD MEETING 
 
 

Thursday, July 5, 2018,  10 a.m. to 1 p.m.     
All board meetings are held the first Thursday of 
the month at Perkins Restaurant & Bakery, 6425 
University Blvd., Winter Park, FL 32792. 
Please RSVP to Joan Bové by phone or 
email.  

 President’s Page  
 

Hi ladies,  

Since this is my first message of the 
new year I am asking you to bear with 
me. Ask any of my friends and they will 
tell you I lack the expertise gene when it 
comes to the computer. In fact they will 
probably roll their eyes. As an exam-
ple, we spent hours on the phone with 
Apple in order to send out my lunch-
eon reminder, and then Judy explained it to Art in five 
minutes. Go figure. 

Well, we have had our first board meeting of the year and I 
am happy to say that I think we are off to a good start. We 
have a few new members on our team with some nice  
ideas for future activities, and the old timers are helping 
them to get it all together.  

My compliments to Karyll Shaw for the terrific job she did 
on her first outing as Chatter editor. Ronnie has some 
great ideas ranging from theatre to the zoo, and Dru and 
Caroline are busy lining up interesting speakers, etc. for 
some of our luncheons. Linda Hargreaves continues to do 
the unenviable task of hunting down restaurants with  
menus which we enjoy. I’m certainly looking forward to 
Maison & Jardin and Timacuan again. I’m also looking for-
ward to Bingo in August. Mark your calendars ladies, and I 
hope you will take advantage of some of the fun things our 
club has to offer, or... come up with something new like 
Books and Bagels. 

July means we have the opportunity to bring out all of our 
red, white and blue attire. Of course, no one can compete 
with Karen Jacobs with her crazy sunglasses, oversized 
red hat and boa, but give it a try. She was a character and 
a real asset to the club and she will be missed. 

Guess that’s it for now. I’m off to meet my childhood best 
friend of 76 years for lunch. Be well, be happy my newest 
best friends. 

Joan 

 

Barbara Kalicki was born and raised 
in Chautauqua County, NY, just east 
of Erie, PA. In 1971, she moved to 
Auburn, NY in the Finger Lakes 
region with her new husband, 
Alexander. They made their home 
there until his passing in 2009. 
Barbara was employed as a 
Respiratory Therapist. She moved 
to Winter Springs part-time in 2011 to be near her 
only son and his family, which includes four school-
age grandchildren who keep her very busy.  

In an effort to meet new people, Barbara joined 
Newcomers in January 2014. She says she made 
her first local friends through the club, and cherishes 
the role they played in a big transition in her life. 

Barbara currently serves as the club's Outreach 
Chairperson, a position she has held since June 
2016. In this capacity, she works closely with local 
charities who benefit from the club's ongoing fund-
raising projects. She is also an active member of St. 
Stephen Church. 

Maureen Smith is originally from West-
bury, New York. In 2005, she moved to 
Winter Springs, FL with her husband, 
Jim, who passed away in August 2016. 
She makes frequent visits to New York 
to spend time with her brother, nieces 
and great nieces who are the loves of 
her life. 

An airline employee for 43 years, Maureen held a 
variety of positions first at Pan Am and then at Delta 
Air Lines. Prior to leaving New York, she was the In-
Flight Service Manager of the Delta Shuttle at 
LaGuardia Airport. She also worked as an In-Flight 
Service Manager at Orlando International Airport until 
her retirement in July 2008. She has traveled in the 
Far East, Europe, and the Caribbean, and notes that 
Southern France is one of her favorite destinations. 

Maureen enjoys theater, movies, dancing, and serv-
ing as a member of her community Architectural Re-
view Board. She joined Newcomers in January 2018 
after attending a luncheon as the guest of member 
Diane Arserio. 

Meet Our Members 
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MEMBERSHIP CHAIR 

Brenda Jones   407-366-7751 

Current Membership:  187 

Remember to submit your membership renewal form 

and payment no later than July 31. For help, just call. 

 July Birthdays 
2 Barbara Saldarriaga 
4 Mary Rinaldi 
4 Lynne Roeca 
5 Roberta Valania 
8 Joan Gray 
10 Marcia Hahn 
10 Lorraine Macaione 
14 Nancy Raymond 
19 Blair Buchholz 
20 Elizabeth Ryan 
21 Joan Lenard 
24 Joan Bové 
28 Michael Frazier 
28 Joann Mazefsky  
31 Catherine Eversley 

MEMBERSHIP CHANGES 

Please make these changes in your newest directory. 

Judy Galloway 
715 Seneca Meadows Rd. Cell: 850-320-5400 
Winter Springs, FL 32708 drjudygalloway  
Birthday:  Feb-27  @gmail.com 
 
Valerie Dunn (Alan)  Home: 321-276-8939 
1124 Lake Baldwin Lane   
Orlando, FL 32814  val2@cfl.rr.com 
Birthday: Oct-21  Mississippi 

• Barbara Zeyn’s new address:  2701 Howell Branch 
Rd. Apt. 323, Winter Park, FL 32792 

• Susan Murray’s new address: 1085 S. Lakemont 
Ave. Apt. 309, Winter Park, FL 32792  

• Barbara Miles passed away 6/10/18.  She had been 
a member since 2003 

• Catherine Eversley’s new address: 867 Carolina 
Palm Lane, Oviedo, FL 32765 

• Elizabeth Ryan’s new address: 867 Carolina Palm 
Lane, Oviedo, FL 32765 

• T. Kay White’s new phone number: (407) 542-1121 

July’s birth flower is the larkspur. The 
larkspur indicates strong bonds of love, 
and each color variation of the larkspur 
has a different meaning. Pink means 
fickleness, purple represents a first love 
and white conveys a happy nature. 
July’s birthstone is the ruby.  

2018-2019 EXECUTIVE BOARD 

President Joan Bové 407-971-3911 

VP Programs   
Dru Juhl 407-682-6306 

Caroline Dawson 321-439-3194 

VP Luncheons   
Linda Hargreaves 407-695-3944 

Betty Little 407-679-7395 

VP Membership Brenda Jones 407-366-7751 

Recording Sec. Pam Feldman 352-857-9868 

Corresponding Sec. Christine Shapin 407-497-7109 

Treasurer Helen Hoppmann 772-521-5877 

Parliamentarian Judy Babine 407-222-2961 

COMMITTEES 

Chatter Editor Karyll Shaw 407-636-5075 

Chatter Mailing Mary Ward 407-222-4446 

Fashion Show Joan Lenard 407-671-8454 

Fifty/Fifty   
Marge Ahearn 407-834-5625 

DeDe Fluhr 407-366-9084 

Floater Louise Gallagher 321-765-4371 

Game Day   
Joan Bové 407-971-3911 

Brenda Jones 407-366-7751 

Helping Hands Louise Gallagher 321-765-4371 

Historian Caroline Dawson 321-439-3194 

Photos  
Ronnie Telzer 407-365-1580 

Jojo Keller 850-728-9043 

Hospitality Diana Engling 407-256-3592 

Inside the Arts   
Ronnie Telzer 407-365-1580 

Linda Gallagher 407-592-9573 

Outreach Barbara Kalicki 407-542-5712 

Publicity Mary Beth Russo 352-262-4226 

Reservations   
Pat Cranford 407-616-8891 

Betty Hastings 407-892-5205 

Webmaster Ronnie Telzer 407-365-1580 

Ways and Means Haylee Lane 407-657-5484 

SPECIAL INTEREST GROUPS 

Bridge   
Sim Horst 407-678-2961 

Pat McRee 407-359-1228 

Bunko  2nd Friday 
            Couples, 3rd  
            Saturday 

Lona Love 407-977-0046 

Judy Babine 407-222-2961 

Chick Flicks Margie Rick 732-763-5277 

Hooked on Books Joan Bové 407-971-3911 

Mah Jongg Sharon Shulman 407-625-1716 

Euchre Judy Babine 407-222-2961 

Books and Bagels   
Marcia Hahn 407-682-5830 

Pam Feldman 352-857-9868 

mailto:drjudygalloway@gmail.com
mailto:drjudygalloway@gmail.com
mailto:val2@cfl.rr.com
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SPECIAL NEEDS AT LUNCHEONS 
For those who have difficulty walking into or out of our 
luncheon venues, or need help carrying your food plates 
at a buffet, please tell our Reservations team when you 
make your reservation. They will contact our Helping 
Hands team who will assist you.  Please do not call the 
venue.  

HELPING HANDS  
If you know of a member who needs a Helping Hand, 
please contact Louise Gallagher @ 321-765-4371. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
Christine Shapin   407-497-7109 

Chriss218@aol.com 
 

THANK YOU:  Café Murano 

GET WELL:  Helen Hoppmann 

THINKING OF YOU:  Barbara Miles 

 REACHING OUT WITH OUTREACH 
Barb Kalicki, Outreach Chairperson 

barbkalicki@gmail.com   
Home:  407-542-5712  
Cell:  407-797-7507 

 
Hello Friends, 

We are halfway through the year! We were 
able to send a generous check to the  
Winter Springs High School Jr. ROTC for 
their upcoming trip to Pearl Harbor. Thank you for 
your contributions that will help them realize their 
dream of taking their group on this special Hawaiian 
trip. 

I delivered food items and other goods to 
SafeHouse of Seminole in Sanford. As usual, they 
were very grateful to their Newcomers' friends, and I 
accepted their thanks on your behalf. 

Now we look forward to the start of school. Our July 
and August project will focus on collecting school 
supplies that will be divided among Woodbury  
Pantry, SafeHouse, and Outreach Rescue Mission. 
Your generosity enables these three community  
organizations to help care for the needs of local 
children. 

I still collect pop tabs, so don't forget to bring those 
to me. Every little baggie helps. 

Thank you, as usual, for caring for the less fortunate 
in our area. 

Barb Kalicki 

Outreach Chairperson 

 

INSIDE THE ARTS 

Ronnie Telzer       rtelzer@gmail.com 
  Home:  407-365-1580 (preferred) 
  Cell:  407-577-7401 
Linda Gallagher johngallagher3885@att.net  

  Cell:  407-592-9573 

Wednesday, September 26, 2018  

In the Heights at Orlando Shakespeare Theater,  

2 p.m. senior matinee with optional dinner to follow. 

$27 for seats facing the stage in rows J 

and K. In the Heights follows a group of 

Latinos who live in the Washington 

Heights neighborhood of New York City. 

This energetic musical, with music and 

lyrics by Hamilton's Lin-Manuel Miranda, features hip-

hop, salsa, merengue and soul music. Make check 

payable to Ronnie Telzer to reserve your spot. All 

sales final after group tickets have been purchased. 

Deadline to RSVP and pay: July 19, 2018. 

Thursday, October 11, 2018  

Irving Berlin's I Love a Piano at Winter Park Play-

house, 2 p.m. matinee with optional dinner after the 

show. $33 per ticket. Make check payable to Ronnie 

Telzer to reserve your spot. Deadline to RSVP and 

pay: August 30, 2018. All sales final after group tick-

ets have been purchased. 

Save the Date 

Wednesday, Nov. 7, 9 a.m. or Wednesday,  
Nov. 14, 9 a.m.  

Small-group docent tour (led by member Susan 
Murray) of Central Florida Zoo in Sanford. Sign-
ups will start in August.  

April 11, 2019 
What a Glorious Feeling (The Story of Singin' in 
the Rain).  

Details to come. 

HOOKED ON BOOKS 
Joan Bové  407-971-3911 
nurseynurs@icloud.com  

 

PANERA’S on Mitchell Hammock Rd., Oviedo 
Tuesday, July 10, 2018 1:30 p.m. 

 
JUL The Gentleman from Moscow by Amor    
 Towles 
AUG The Sixth Day by Catherine Coulter 
SEPT Not Perfect by Elizabeth La Ban 
OCT In the Midst of Winter by Isabel Allende 

tel:(321)%20765-4371
mailto:barbkalicki@gmail.com
tel:(407)%20797-7507
mailto:nurseynurs@icloud.com
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LADIES BRIDGE 
 

We play on the fourth Wednesday of the month at Deer Run 
Country Club, 300 Daneswood Way, Casselberry, at 11 a.m. 
and enjoy lunch there. 
 

Make your reservation with either of the Chairs: 
 

Pat McRee   Sim Horst 
407-359-1228   407-678-2961 
patmcree@bellsouth.net

BUNKO GROUPS* 
Bunko 
 

Dicey Bunkettes                             
2nd Friday, Deer Run Country Club                  11 a.m. 
Lona Love                                                 407-977-0046 
 

Couples  Bunko 
3rd Saturday    6 p.m. 
Judy Babine     321-972-8510 
Each couple brings an appetizer to share and BYOB.  
The host couple provides soft drinks and dessert. 
 

*Call the Chairs of any group you would like to join or to 
be put on their substitute list.   

MAH JONGG 
Sharon Shulman 407-625-1716 
 

Mondays 11 a.m. - 3 p.m. 
 

Bring lunch, beverage and $5 in change. 
 

Mah Jongg is held at the Tremont in Oviedo.  As always, 
bring a bag lunch and $5 cash.  See you there! 
 
Sharon is teaching a Beginner Mah Jongg class on 

Tuesday mornings from 10-12.  Classes are at Sharon’s 

home at 1089 Eagles Watch Trail, Winter Springs. Any 

member wishing to learn should RSVP to her at  

sshulman43@gmail.com. 

BOOKS & BAGELS 
Co-chairs: 

Pam Feldman 352-857-9868 

Marcia Hahn 407-682-5830 

Join us for the next meeting of our new interest group 
on Tuesday, July 17, 2018 from 10:30 a.m. to noon. There will 
be no required books to read — just come prepared to dis-
cuss a book you are currently reading. We will also have a 
book exchange where you can trade your used books 
(including paperbacks) for other titles. We plan to meet 
monthly on the third Tuesday of the month. 

Location:  Pam Feldman's home 

430 Raymond Avenue, Longwood, FL 32750 

CHICK FLICKS 
Oviedo Regal Cinema 

(last Tuesday of the month) 

Margie Rick 732-763-5277  
  

Everyone is welcome to join our group of lovely 

ladies for a movie and dinner afterwards at BJ's 

Restaurant. Our goal is to have fun and make new 

friends.  

All members will be notified by email of the movie 

selected and the meeting time on the weekend be-

fore the Tuesday movie. We meet at the Oviedo 

Mall Regal Cinema's box office area 15 minutes 

before the movie starting time. There is no need to 

RSVP. If you have any questions, please feel free 

to call Margie directly at the number listed above.  

SURVEY OF POTENTIAL NEW INTEREST GROUPS 

Remember to submit your survey of which new inter-

est groups you want.  The one-page survey again is 

attached to the Chatter email  Just download, print, 

fill out and return to Brenda with your membership 

renewal form or to any board member.  

Calling All Artists and Crafters! 

If you or anyone you know loves to create beautiful 

handmade items and would be willing to donate 

them to our Arts and Crafts Auction, we 

need you!  

The auction will be held during our No-

vember 15 luncheon at the Hilton Orlando -

Altamonte Springs. We are looking for paintings, 

sculptures, toys, yard decorations, paper crafting, 

baskets, wood workings, wreaths, holiday decora-

tions, home decorations, baked goods, quilts, oil 

lamps, knitted items, crocheted items, etc. 

We are collecting items now (except perishables) 

and will accept items until November 12. Please call 

Haylee Lane at 407-620-8484 to arrange for either 

delivery or pick up of your items. We will be storing 

all items in a climate-controlled area to preserve the 

beauty of your creations. 

CURRENT EVENTS 

The Current Events interest group will not continue 

because of low participation levels. 

https://maps.google.com/?q=430+Raymond+Avenue+Longwood,+FL+32750&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=430+Raymond+Avenue+Longwood,+FL+32750&entry=gmail&source=g
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Ladies who gathered at Oviedo Mall Regal 
Cinemas on May 22 to see the movie Book 
Club included Linda Smith, Linda Gallagher, 
Carolyn Williams, Diana Engling, Ronnie 
Telzer and Dru Juhl. 

Thirteen ladies dined at BJ's Restaurant & Brewhouse after the 
movie. Shown here: Dee Johnson, Debra Pollock, Nancy Ray-
mond, Diana Engling, Pat Cranford, Betty Hastings, Bunny 
Hayden, Karyll Shaw, Mindy D’Alessandro (guest), T. Kay 
White, Mary Beth Hobbs, Carolyn Williams, and Chick Flicks 
chair Margie Rick. 

Dru Juhl with her grandson, Coleton 

Juhl, rising junior at Winter Springs 

High School, and a member of the high 

school’s JROTC Honor Guard 

Books & Bagels group members Pam Feldman, 
Marcia Hahn, Nevine Snyder and Ronnie Telzer 
showed off some of their recent summer reading 
recommendations. 

Members of the Winter Springs 
High School JROTC Honor Guard 

Our superhero reservations team of Pat Cran-
ford and Betty Hastings joined the Newcomers 
group at Chick Flicks for the screening of 
Book Club. 

June Luncheon   The Country Club at Deer Run 

Recording Secretary Pam 
Feldman and Mike Frazier 
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Joan Orlowsky, Sharon Shulman 
and Linda Gallagher 

Co-VP Programs Dru 
Juhl and Newcomers 
President Joan Bove 

Prize winners at the luncheon 
included Louise Gallagher ($10 

Darden gift card) and Edith 
Schulman (free luncheon). 

Jenny Iacovazzi, Dee Johnson, Outreach 
Chair Barbara Kalicki and Tonia Thoms 

Sharon Prescott and Co-VP-
Luncheons Linda Hargreaves checked 

out the buffet prior to the start of the 
meal. Sharon was the lucky 50-50 
prize winner of the $73.50 jackpot.  

June birthday ladies included Carolyn Wil-

liams, Pat Dedrel, Joan Vindett, Marge Ahearn 

and Pat Cranford. New members Valerie Bush and 
Diane Antaya were greeted by 

Hospitality Chair Diana Engling 
(standing). 

Tina Parrish and Edith 
Schulman 

Seated:Gayle Hildebrandt, Joan Vindett, Judy 

Brierley and Sharon Prescott 

Standing: Pam Richards, Pat Dedrel 

. 

Susan DeTemple and her 
guest Gerry Hindes 

Treasurer Helen Hoppmann, Chat-
ter Editor Karyll Shaw, Kim Eley 

and VP-Membership Brenda Jones 

Trisha Fuston and Ronnie Telzer 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 

8 9 10 11 12 13 14 

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 

29 30 31     

July 2018 

See the Chatter in color at www.newcomerscfl.org 

NOTE:  All Chatter information for publication should be sent to kshawncfl@gmail.com by the  
Tuesday before the monthly luncheon.  Thank you! 

Hooked on  
Books Mah Jongg 

Mah Jongg 

Mah Jongg 

Mah Jongg Chick  Flicks 

Board Meeting 

RSVP by 
5 p.m. for 
Luncheon Bunko 

Couples 

Bunko Luncheon 

Ladies Bridge 

Chatter deadline 

 


